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Dear Eagle Families, 
Happy Holidays!  
I trust this email finds you excited and ready for the holiday break. During our holiday break, 
please remember to keep your student academically engaged by signing into their CLEVER 
account using their R2.D2 and participating in the math challenge competition!  
 
Today is the last day to order your yearbooks at the discounted price.  Starting tomorrow, 
(12/22) there will be a price increase.  Please go to www.yearbookordercenter.com today to 
get the discount.  If you have questions, please contact our yearbook adviser, Mrs. Wall, 
at walln@pcsb.org.   
  
Students return to school on January 8th.  We will begin the morning with students going to 
their homerooms to pick up their 2nd semester schedules and then continuing on to their first 
period classes.  Homeroom lists may be found posted around the campus and there will be 
many adults in the halls to assist students.  
 
I am proud to announce East Lake High School has achieved a graduation rate of 99.62% for 
the year 2017-2018.  This is not only the highest in East Lake’s history, but it is the highest 
rate any high school in Pinellas County Public High Schools has ever attained.  This is an 
amazing feat! 
 
Lastly, I wanted to provide another quick email on Janeva.  The family is reporting continued 
progress, she is speaking to the doctors and sitting in a reclining chair.  Doctors are amazed at 
the progress she is making.  Thank you again to everyone for all of the cards, gifts and well 
wishes. 
 
 
Thank you again and please enjoy the holidays with family and friends.  
Carmela Haley, Principal 
East Lake High School 


